         Tuolumne Fire District
       [image: ]
18690 Main St. 
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02/14/2022
There are some budget changes with the County as they went to a new system. All line items are funded however the account numbers have changed. I was able to get some good clarification on line item expenditures. 
The County from my understanding, will be looking to add Board members to the County payroll system, so we will fill out the paperwork at the meeting for direct deposit.
I made an executive decision this week and ordered 3 new Flir K2 thermal imaging cameras for safety concerns. We previously only had only one that is 20 years old and is no longer performing correctly, the cost was $4,153.77. This allows each on duty staff member to have their own providing added security when performing on the fire ground.
The station generator is back in service, a technician was able to diagnose and fix all problems with the generator. 
AFG applications have been submitted. One for SCBA’s and the other for a fire engine. The engine was submitted for $510,00 with a 5% match from the district.
  
As of now that is all, if you have any questions please let me know,
  
Respectfully, 
Nick Ohler, Fire Chief


image1.emf

